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LONNA JOHNSON
MONLTHLY REPORT FOR SEPTEMBER 2018

September 1 to September 30, 2018

Classroom visits: September 4-7 assisted teachers in the classroom the first week of school.

September 12-14 was in Cedar Room, September 19-20 in Sage Room, September 24 & 27 helped out in Cedar Room.
Networking with community committees: Wellness Coalition, TANF, Stone Child College, Social Services ect.

Prepared Family Fun Night on September 26, 2018 located at the EHS building. We had 32 participents on this night.
Activities Making a book with your child, making bracelet using alphabets, reading a story or a book with your child.
ect.

Attended the Leadership meeting with the MPDG ladies at the EHS building we worked on our goals for the program
I more detail.

The MPDG all so participated in the Suicide/Mental Health Awareness Round Dance we donated 3 door prizes.



